



"Kindness is like a boomerang, always returns"

Dear Parents of Students in Grades 1-8,

Welcomed!

We would like to take this opportunity and thank you for your continuous support for our children and our NIMS community, as we prepare ourselves for 'Hello Week' to spread acts of kindness across our learning community.

During the upcoming high spirits week, students will engage in activities in their classrooms to build positive relationships with their classmates and make everyone feel included and welcome! We hope that 'Hello Week' will continue to ripple acts of kindness throughout the school year.

Our Agenda is as follows:

Monday 26th - "Hats off "to launch the Week Wear your favorite hat.

Wednesday 28th - "Wacky Day" to embrace our differences Wear your oldest shirt or your most colorful shirt.

Thursday 29th -" NIMS for all, and all for NIMS" to show the sense of community Wear your school colors or your favorite school shirt.

Thanking you for your trust and support as always.

Kind regards,

Stephen DaCosta Principal



















